
Roecliffe and Westwick Neighbourhood Plan 2018-20132


Record of telephone conversation on Monday, 10th June between, Duncan 
Winspear, Savills  and Scott Green in response to Savills’ letter of 28th May, 
2019 


I detailed the efforts that Roecliffe Parish Council had made to include all 
Roecliffe and Westwick residents in the invitation to join the Neighbourhood 
Plan  sub committee by means of a hand delivered letter to every household.


The Parish Council chairman, Jim Bolland , and Scott Green met and spoke 
to all the local landowners including Roecliffe Estate regarding the possibility 
of housing development and the potential to provide off street car parking.


Every effort is made to encourage residents and stakeholders to attend 
Parish Council meetings where the agenda includes a report on the progress 
of the Neighbourhood Plan. 


Three newsletters have been hand delivered to all residents and there was a 
60% response to the Village Survey in March 2016. 

There have been 12 meetings of the NP subcommittee.


The Parish Annual Assembly for the past four years has included a detailed 
report on the Neighbourhood Plan.


We have relied on guidance from Harrogate Borough Council and North 
Yorkshire County Council re the status of Public footpaths and Bridle ways 
and in the creation of New Green Corridors to protect and enhance the 
village. 


 It is unfortunate that any concerns that Roecliffe Estate may have on these 
matters has not been brought to the attention of the NP committee  before 
the formation and publication of the Draft Plan. 


We would be happy to arrange a meeting between representatives of 
Roecliffe Estate and the NP committee before the Plan referendum takes 
place.


Scott Green





